

Dear Parent,

Your child's school is participating in the 5th Annual Pop Tab Pandemonium Contest hosted by Ronald McDonald House Charities of Alabama (RMHCA). This contest raises valuable funds and awareness for RMHCA. A local recycling company pays us for the aluminum pop tabs, allowing us to raise a significant amount of money for the House each year. This program helps pay for families and children to stay at the House while their child is receiving medical treatment at a local hospital. Your support helps these families continue to have a place to rest, relax, and recover together.

RMHCA helps families by providing a home away from home for them while their child is receiving treatment at any of Birmingham's hospitals. We provide a place of respite, hope, and comfort while they care for their sick child. Serving an average of 1,000 families per year, RMHCA has served over 37,000 families since opening in 1979.

You can help your child's school win by collecting all your pop tabs from aluminum cans, vegetable/soup cans, pet food, tuna, etc. The winning school is determined by the school bringing in the highest average pounds of tabs per student. The winning school will receive a school wide assembly with Ronald McDonald (subject to availability), possession of the Pop Tab Pandemonium Trophy for one year, and more giveaways! We hope this will become a fun project for you and your family to do together.

Your participation in the Pop Tab Pandemonium contest helps RMHCA reach their goal of \$20,000 from pop tabs each year. This fundraiser and awareness builder is proof that collecting a little tab can really make a big difference for the lives of children and families. Not only are you helping a great cause but you can also teach your children about the benefits of recycling and giving back to their community. The time and energy you put into this program is very much appreciated and does not go unnoticed.

Thank you again for your help. We believe the Pop Tab Pandemonium contest will be a great success because of your support and dedication.

If you have questions, please contact the Pop Tab Coordinator at Pop.Tabs@rmhca.org or (205) 638-7260.

Sincerely,

Emily Wright

Volunteer Coordinator

Mily Wright